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APO/NPO Update
New APO Alternate Director for Pakistan
Mr. Muhammad Javald Iqbal Awan, Additional Secretary, Ministry of Industries 
and Production, Government of Pakistan, was appointed new APO Alternate 
Director for Pakistan, w.e.f. 14 December 2010.

New address of NPO for Pakistan
The address and phone/fax numbers of the NPO for Pakistan were changed to:

National Productivity Organization
Software Technology Park Building
2nd Floor, Constitution Avenue F-5/1
Islamabad, Pakistan
Tel: 92-51-2823304-8; fax: 92-51-2823309.

New address of NPO for Singapore
The address of SPRING Singapore was changed to:
SPRING Singapore
1 Fusionopolis Walk
#01-02 South Tower, Solaris
Singapore 138628.
The contact numbers remain unchanged.


